
 

Alamance County Q3 LEPC Meeting Agenda 

o Open Meeting 
 Approval of Minutes from previous meeting- Kevin Turner 

o Secretary’s Report 
 Report out of businesses that have completed their yearly report- William 

King 
- Bills sent out, reporting deadline come and gone. Billed facility 

amount. Started to receive payment. Facilities that were 
noncompliant have been notified. 

- Currently have collected 73% of current year balances. 
- Have 71% of reported active facilities completed reports.  

 Report out of Percentage Collected for previous year- William King 
- Forwarded outstanding balances to County Attorney for collections. 
- 16% of overdue accounts collected. Letter in the works from County 

attorney for collections of overdue balances.  
o Finance Committee Reporting 

 Budget Report – Chris Saul 
- Cover budget completion and new vehicle purchasing. 
- Fun balance has been built back up to roughly $126,000 from 

$74,000 previous year.  
o Lessons Learned 

 Encourage industry to share results from investigations, inspections, 
internal or external audits, certifications, awards, commendations, 
recognition, etc. 

- Wayne Chandler shared how Apollo is performing quarterly 
water sampling with positive results so far.  

o Stakeholder Reports 
 Alamance Regional/Healthcare- Don shared that there is new member who 

will be overseeing Alamance Regional for Cone Health EM. Currently working 
on decon processes and plan for Alamance Regional. Two planned exercises 
coming up with dates to be announced.  

 Local Fire Departments- BFD has an external stakeholders strategic planning 
meeting coming up and invited all to attend. GFD has special events coming up 
that will need EM resources. No other reports 

 Local Law Enforcement- BPD talked about new drone response program, 
invited members to come see in action. HRPD wanted to extend a thank you 
to ACEM for Debbie response. GPD informed Pumpkin Bash is Oct 25th.  

 Local Municipalities- 
 County Agencies- DSS helped 4 families during Debbie and still providing 

services to two. ACEM is working on Haw River Eno Hazard Mitigation. 
Extended a congrats to Kevin Turner and Will King for completing ICS Train the 
Trainer giving Alamance County in county instructors for agencies.  
 



 

 State Agencies- RCC was activated for first time under Debbie and worked well 
but areas for improvement noted. IPPW coming up with meeting in Sept and 
Dec nearby. Election coming up and could be “eventful”. Central Branch 
Training week in Dobson features several classes of interest, week of Sept 23 – 
27. Link at bottom of page.  

 Red Cross/Volunteer Organizations- 
o Old Business 

 HMPG – Chris Saul 
- Cover usage of fund from HMPG. 
- Received funds and currently planning a full-scale exercise in 

October for a train derailment on Elon campus.  
o New Business 

 Elections reminder, need to appoint Vice Chair – Kevin Turner 
- Next meeting will feature elections. Kevin would be happy to 

continue in role as president. Looking for Vice Chair nominations.  
 Bylaws committee – Kevin Turner 
 Presented Appreciation toke to Kevin Dull – Kevin Turner  
 Quarterly Haz Mat Response- William King 

- Responded to  Several incidents on the highway  and had several calls of 
consultation on resource needs and events. Kevin spoke to Hot Jet fire 
that was caused and challenges faced. 
 

o Presentation – Greensboro Fire Chief Faulk 
 Carolina Tank Farm Fire presentation by Chief Faulk of Greensboro Fire 

Department. 

- Thank you to Chief Faulk for the presentation and information 
shared about the Carolina Tank Farm fire!  

-  
 
 
Terms Link below, if need be create an account and if you have any questions please reach out!  
 
 
Training, Exercise & Response Management System - (ncem.gov) 
Central Branch Week Classes are  September 23 – 27 at Surry County Community College in Dobson, 
NC



 

 


